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Letter of Interest: Women’s WFC 2017 and Men’s WFC 2018  

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

Herewith the Swiss Floorball Association (SUHV, swiss unihockey) confirms its serious interest of organizing 

the following upcoming international events: 

 

 Women’s WFC 2017 – to be played in the period 02-10.12.2017 

 Men’s WFC 2018 – to be played in the period 01-09.12.2018 

 

swiss unihockey with its previous fundamental experiences of organizing international tournaments and 

events is convinced to fulfill all the required skills and expectations to act as a professional and well-

organized host for the events above. 

 

After the latest Women’s WFC 2011 and Men’s WFC 2012 and the upcoming Champions Cup 2014 swiss 

unihockey would be proud to welcome the best floorball players of the world in Switzerland again in 2017 

and/or 2018. 

 

We are looking forward to a positive feedback and we are available to any upcoming questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

swiss unihockey (SUHV) 

 
Daniel Bollinger 

Secretary General 

 


